
Friday, March 01

Connect With Us

Share Your Thoughts

Let's shine a spotlight on Nicole
Laurain, our Resident Service
Specialist -  Ridgecrest Neighborhood
Manager. Nicole lived in Hawaii for
three years and has mastered the
clarinet for a decade, she's
passionate about fostering genuine
relationships with our residents, and
making their living experience
exceptional. We're lucky to have her
commitment to our community!

At Little Rock Family Housing, we understand the
importance of keeping your home in tip-top shape. That's
why we've made self-help maintenance simple and
convenient for our residents. Check out the supplies
available for pick-up Monday through Wednesday
between 8 AM and 12 PM:
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YOUR LUCK

Swing by the Housing Office
on March 15th between 12-
5pm for a chance to win
exciting prizes.
Test your skills and aim as
you take three shots to pop
balloons on our balloon
board. Will you be our next
lucky winner? Test your luck
and enjoy some community
camaraderie!

SPRING EGG
HUNT

Join us on March 29th from
3:00-4:30pm for egg-citing
fun! Enjoy egg dying, cotton
candy, and photos with the
Easter Bunny starting at
3pm. Then, at 4pm, the hunt
begins with over 750 eggs
you can find!
Don't miss this egg-
stravaganza for the whole
family!
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Dates to RememberDates to Remember
Trash – Every Tuesday

Recycle – March 7th and March 21st

Bulk – Every Monday

IMPORTANT DATES

We are proud to highlight the commitment our team has to
serving our residents. Share your unique perspective by
submitting a review to help enhance your experience in our
community.

COMMUNITYCOMMUNITY
ANNOUNCEMENTSANNOUNCEMENTS
Stay Informed & EngagedStay Informed & Engaged

We're thrilled to announce that our Resident Referral program is back and better than
ever! For every referral you bring in, you'll enjoy a fantastic $250 off your rent as our
way of saying thank you. Plus, there's no limit to how many referrals you can make, so
spread the word and reap the rewards! Remember, your referral must put your name
on their application, and be in their new home for 30 days before you receive your
incentive. It's a win-win for everyone!

EV CHARGERS

We are excited to announce our collaboration with TRO Energy Solutions, Inc.
(TROES), to introduce a pilot program for Electric Vehicle (EV) charging in select
communities. This program will provide in-home Level-2 EV charging to military
housing residents, aligning with our commitment to sustainability and energy
resiliency goals outlined by the Office of the Secretary of Defense.

Our pilot program will kick off at four of our military bases: Barksdale Air Force Base
(Shreveport, LA), Fort Sam Houston (San Antonio, TX), Joint Base Pearl-Harbor
Hickam (Honolulu, HI), and Marine Corps Base Hawaii (Kailua, HI). These locations
have been selected to cater to the growing interest in Level-2 fast charging among
residents in military housing communities.

This initiative aims to position HMC as one of the pioneering military housing
operators in the U.S. to offer a comprehensive residential EV charging solution,
demonstrating a forward-thinking approach to sustainability-focused infrastructure.

*Refer to our social media accounts for changes and updates in events.

Monday through Friday, 8:00AM - 5:00PM

501-518-0330

LittleRockLeasing@HuntCompanies.com

@LittleRockFamilyHousing

LittleRock-Family-Housing.com

EXCITING NEWS: RESIDENT REFERRALS ARE BACK!

HUNT MILITARY COMMUNITIES FOUNDATION

Stay in the loop with all things happening in our community by following us on
Facebook at Little Rock Family Housing! From updates to exciting events, we've got
you covered. Don't miss out!

STAY CONNECTED ON FACEBOOK!

The Hunt Military Communities Foundation is now accepting applications for the
HMCF Scholarship Program! $75,000 will be awarded to military personnel and their
dependents. For a high school senior or high school graduate, or a current
undergraduate, who plans to enroll in full-time study Apply by March 5th at 3 PM CST.
* Learn more about the HMCF Scholarship Program and start your application here:
https://learnmore.scholarsapply.org/HMCF/

Paint Touch-Up
Specialty Bulbs
Air Filters
Toilet Tissue Holder
Tub Stopper
Range Hood Light Cover
Garbage Disposal Plug
Basket Strainer
and more!

Your convenience is our priority – stop by and stock up
on what you need to keep your home running smoothly!

HMC Electric VehicleHMC Electric Vehicle
Charging ProgramCharging Program

COMING SOON: TENANT SATISFACTION SURVEY! 
The annual Tenant Satisfaction Surveys will launch on March 4th, 2024 for our Air
Force communities. We encourage you to share your thoughts and feedback on your
living experience in our community. The survey links will be sent from the Air Force
(AirForceHousingSurvey@celassociates.com) the primary email address on file. If you
have any questions, please contact your local leasing office.

https://g.page/r/CUniKQAQ-5JlEB0/review
https://learnmore.scholarsapply.org/HMCF/
mailto:AirForceHousingSurvey@celassociates.com
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Women's History
Month

Rent is Due
Employee

Appreciation Day
Hunt Little Heroes

Content Starts

HMCF Scholarship
Program End
Trash Pick Up

International
Women's Day

Daylight Saving
Time Starts

First Day Of Spring
Trash Pick Up

Medal of 
Honor Day

Bulk Pick Up

National Vietnam
War Veterans Day

Easter Egg Hunt
3 - 4:30 PM

2024

Pop In and Test
Your Luck

Housing Office
12 - 5 PM

Recycle Pick Up

Recycle Pick UpBulk Pick Up

Bulk Pick Up

Tenant Satisfaction
Survey

Bulk Pick Up

Trash Pick Up

Trash Pick Up


